
From: Koszalka, Pete
Sent: 7/16/2010 1:43:08 PM
To: kms@cpuc.ca.gov (kms@cpuc.ca.gov)

Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Follow-up Items from the Meeting on Tuesday, July 13 

Karen,

Though we didn’t get a chance to talk it was good to see you the other day. At the end of the meeting I 
promised to send two documents: the first was a summary of the financial reform legislation by the 
American Gas Association and the second was an overview of various hedging topics (no confidential 
information is contained in the presentation deck). Both documents are attached plus a timeline for 
implementation of the financial reform legislation also from the AGA. We are available to present the 
hedging materials to Commission staff, as we have several times in the past.

Would you mind forwarding the documents to the other attendees?

Thanks,

Pete
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